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IMLI GRADUATES ADMITTED AT IFLOS SUMMER ACADEMY 

The International Foundation for the Law of the Sea (IFLOS) was established in 2003 to promote 

the opportunities provided by the Tribunal for the peaceful settlement of law of the sea disputes 

and the further implementation of the United Nations Convention on the Law of the Sea 

(UNCLOS). One of the Foundation's main aims is to promote learning and research in the field of 

international law of the sea at a global level, in particular, for nationals of developing countries. 

 

In 2007, the Foundation established an annual Summer Academy at the seat of the International 

Tribunal for the Law of the Sea (ITLOS). The Summer Academy is a four-week course devoted 

to matters relating to both international law of the sea and maritime law. The lecturers include 

Judges of the Tribunal, professors, practitioners and professionals of the law of the sea and 



maritime fields. The course is open to highly-qualified graduates, government representatives and 

lawyers. 

The twelfth Summer Academy, ‘Promoting Ocean Governance and Peaceful Settlement of 

Disputes’, organised under the auspices of the Tribunal, will be held at the seat of the Tribunal in 

Hamburg from 22 July to 17 August 2018 (https://www.itlos.org/en/the-registry/training/iflos-

summer-academy/). 

IMLI is pleased to report that Twenty Five percent (25%) of the admitted participants to the 

Summer Academy comprise of its graduates, the majority having received full or partial 

scholarships. The IMLI graduates are: Ms. Eli Berlan (Croatia), Mr. Samuel Charles Bonor 

(Indonesia), Mr. Ibrahim El-Diwany (Egypt), Mr. Deshon Jahrel Griffith (Barbados), Ms. 

Anoushka Kishtoo (Mauritius), Ms. Florencia Otero (Argentina), Ms. Claudia Marcela Rodriguez 

Cuellar (Colombia), Ms. Sarah Spiteri (Malta), Ms. Lauretta Caroline Nafula Wakoli (Kenya) and 

Mr. Bin Zhao (China). 
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